Britto, John

From: joseph boutro -

Sent: Waednesday, April 4, 2018 10:24 AM c é

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca .

Subject: zone application for the Jafferi development at Thornhill c@M UN'CATION
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

We are residents in this area since it was built, The area up to now is quiet and friendly. It became more
congested these days, it can not stand a further boost and increase in population. Already the traffic and all
the services in Bathrust and the surrounding streets are heavy.

Please do not accept rezoning of the Jafferi Development as this will make life in this community miserable.

Regards

josepH zaki souTros N




